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From: James & Janice Gerdemann 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2002 10:03 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: BPA's 20 Year Plan 
 
 
I favor BPA's promotion of conservation and renewable energy 
technologies. 
 
To protect salmon I would favor removal of the four Snake River dams. 
 
Janice Gerdemann 
P.O. Box 391 
Yachats OR  97498 
 


